
. .,-, SECONDS 
April 22nd, 2008 WESTERN KENTUCKY 

UNIVERSITY 

\ i 

Tuesday 5:00 p.m. 

~ : . 

Last Senate Meeting 

• 

2007-2008 - Good Year Spring Banq'uet SGA 

This week is the last 
senate of the academic 
year. SGA has done some 
t mazing work this year. 
We should all 

The SGA banquet will be held 
next Tuesday, the 29th, at 

6:00 pm in Garret Ballroom. 

Evaluations. 

be proud. 

~ 
A + to SGA for defeating 

Plus/Minus, well actually just A 
Congrats to everybody who 

worked so hard to defeat 
plus/minus. 

Please complete the 
evaluations about 

your committee and 
SGA in general and 

return them to 
Johnathon as soon 

as poss ible. 

Applications 
for Judicial and Committee Heads are due April 30th. 

Applications are in the SGA Office, and on 

WWIOV. wku. edu/sga 

See You in the Fall 

N ext Senate Meeting 

September 2nd, 2008 


